
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
URBAN DEVELOPMENT 

LOK SABHA

UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:1506
ANSWERED ON:27.11.2009
OPENING OF ZONAL OFFICE OF CPWD IN KERALA
Venugopal Shri K. C.

Will the Minister of URBAN DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:

(a) the details of the action taken so far to open the proposed Zonal office of Central Public Works Department (CPWD) in Kerala;
and 

(b) the details of major ongoing construction works of the Department of the state?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF URBAN DEVELOPMENT(SHRI SAUGATA ROY) 

(a): At present, there is no proposal to open a Zonal office of CPWD in Kerala. 

(b): The details are annexed.
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